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2019 photo of Claudia & Bob Bullington 
Claudia and Bob’s message to all their bocce friends: 
 
“It’s with mixed feelings of excitement and sadness that we will be leaving the Villages and our 
wonderful friends and neighbors to relocate to our new home in Danville, KY.  It was just over three 
years ago Bob, “Pops” and I stumbled across the Villages when Bob’s company relocated us to San 
Jose where we quickly fell in love with the community, the residents, the activities and especially 
bocce.  So much so, that Bob has promised to build us our own court!  I would like to leave the board 
our new address and contact information and if anyone is ever in the Lexington, KY area, our doors 
are ALWAYS open.  We have plenty of room and would love to get a game going. 
 
After Pop’s hip surgery, due to his fall, we were able to fly him out ahead and get him settled in rehab.  
He is loving all the southern women and the attention he is getting at his new facility.  The love and 
kindness everyone showed him here was so appreciated and will always be remembered.  He actually 
is thriving in his new environment and we hope to do the same.  We are blessed, that Bob’s company 
has assigned him to the Lexington office which will allow us to be closer to our kids, grandkids and 
family.  It is indeed a bittersweet time in our lives but we look forward to this new chapter”. 
 
The Bocce Club wishes Claudia, Bob and Pops the best is their relocation.  All your friends here will 
miss you, but we will always remember the good times we had playing bocce and your friendship.   


